
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 8, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Hilary Rodrigues 
Interim President & Chief Executive Officer 
Halton Healthcare Services Corporation 
3001 Hospital Gate 
Oakville, Ontario L6M 0L8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rodrigues: 
 
The Accreditation Decision Committee is pleased to inform you that Halton Healthcare Services Corporation 
is Accredited with Exemplary Standing under the Qmentum accreditation program. Your Accreditation 
Report can be found on your client organization portal. This is a milestone to be celebrated, and we 
congratulate you and your team for your commitment to providing safe, high quality health services.  
 
We at Accreditation Canada are pleased to work with you on your quality improvement efforts and look 
forward to continuing to provide you with guidance and support. If you have any questions or would like to 
discuss your next steps, contact Jacqueline Dow, your Client Engagement Lead, at 1-613-714-0343, or by 
email at Jacqueline.Dow@accreditation.ca.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Langlois, RN, PhD 
Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee 
 
c.c.: Ms. Letitia McDougall, Director, Quality and Patient Relations 


